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RE: Illinois Pollution Control Board #R04-22/23
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to the Pollution Control Board proposed
amendments to Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (Agency) Leaking
Underground Storage Tank (LUST) Regulations Part 732 and Part 734. ]
would like to request additional hearings prior to the final approval of the
new regulations, possibly in the Southern lllinois (Jefferson County) area.

I have been working with the Agency LUST Section on behalf of several
Potentially Responsible Parties for the last 3 years and am very concerned
about the upcoming changes that will be made to the regulations.

Your time and consideration is greatly appreciated in this matter.
Sincerely,

Sallie Minks ,

6029 E. Dayton Drive
Woodlawn, Illinois 62898 .
(618) 735-2701

COPY PROVIDED TO ATTACHED SERVICE LIST




